From: Deborah Goodall

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 2:09:45 PM

I urge the committee to vote NO on HB 2027. 1 live in the River Rim subdivision which will
be "impacted" by the proposed trail and pedestrian bridge. | welcome the opportunity to access
the Deschutes River trail without having to get into my car two or three times a week - adding
to Bend's growing traffic congestion - and drive 15-20 minutes to either the Good Dog Park,
Meadow Camp or Lava Island Falls. I welcome the proposed bridge and trail expansion that
would afford more Central Oregon residents the opportunity to enjoy and ultimately become
stewards of our PUBLIC lands. That many trail hikers will pass directly by my home does not
bother me in the least.

Thank you! And shame on Rep. Gene Whisnant for the way this bill was reconfigured and
passed.

Deborah Goodall
19455 Sugar Mill Loop
Bend, OR 97702
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